
Bill Roberts PTA 
Tuesday, January 14, 2020 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm  

Bill Roberts Library 
AGENDA 

 
 
President: Aarin McKeel 
 
Vice President: Sineat Heintzelman  

  
Treasurer: Nicole Potsane  

Shared the budget, no additional questions 
  

Secretary: Ashley Kernstock - out for work  
  

Call to Order:         10 
 
Committee Reports -  
 
100 Mile Club: Susanna Kantor 
This is my last year as chair. I think Brandon might take over for 20-21 school year  
 
 
Auction ​2/29/20​: Lisa Palladino/ Nikki Parish 

Need a videographer, someone who graduated that we could 
video, class baskets, grade level art projects, buy it now volunteer, 
heads or tails volunteer, driver of the baskets, 100 + for wine wall, 
tix 1/23 

  
 
Book It Bobcats​: Adie Tate 
 
Box Tops: Sarah Connelly 
  
Carnival ​5/14/20​: Ashley Kernstock 
I'm going to reach out to my crew this weekend and set up a meeting. I'll have more info next 
week about the date/time/place. We will most likely meet at the end of February or beginning of 
March. We have our contract already and I'll get all of the sponsor info in place at our first 
meeting. So exciting!!  
 
CSC:  
 
Drama Support: Alix Shaer - 
Dinner theater, 2/20, 2/21- Maggie handles the dinner portion, ads in the program.  
 
Tours: Sarah Worth 



Elementary school continue to be packed. We have a ton of interest in Bill Roberts.  School 
choice opens this week and closes mid February. 
 
 
Family Dance ​01/29​: Laurie Troge 
Shirt guy, food trucks, $25 per family 

  
Family Outreach: Natalie Tognetti 
We packed over 800 winter food kits for Aurora Warms the Night at the 2019 Holiday Outreach. 
I’ve been in touch with AWTN, and they are so grateful for our support and have been handing 
out the kits since receiving them.  
  
We were also able to provide meals and KS gift cards to 31 Bill Roberts families + staff for 
Winter Break.  Additionally, together our school community sponsored 15 of those with gifts from 
their personalized wish lists.  
 
Fun Run ​11/09​: Cheryl Learned 
11/14 for next year 
  
Garden: Erin Daly/ Maggie O’Toole 
Garden committee is holding off until some warmer weather for clearing out the garden before 
spring.  Want to coordinate with wellness committee to see if they have suggestions for new 
things to plant, and whether they want to utilize the garden at all for activities that we can 
partner with.  

 
Direct Giving: Alix Shaer  
Volleyball tourney - Wendy and Marissa heading it up  

 
King Soopers Cards: Jodi Clifford 
Register your cards 
 
Library Support: Leah Weihe 
Haven’t spent all the library budget 

 
Middle School: Traci Bekelman 
Middle School Choice: We hosted an Open House that was well-attended by current Roberts 
families and families from other elementary schools in the boundary. Middle school tours have 
been overflowing with attendees and we had to add two extra tours. We expect the majority of 
5th graders to return to Roberts for Middle School (similar to past years), but won't have official 
numbers until the Choice process is complete 
  
Upcoming events this Spring: The annual dinner theater put on by Advanced Drama is a 
musical for the first time (Rohal Dahl Willy Wonka Jr. ). There are two middle school dances this 
Spring, as well as the Annual Chili cook-off and basketball tournament teachers v students. 
  



8th grade trip: 8th graders will go to Florida this year for 5 days in May. 
  
The head of the Middle School, Dr. Cohen, is on leave until March. Trich and Katheryn have 
taken over leadership responsibilities. Our Operations Manager Bianca Rivera moved to a 
position outside of DPS and has been replaced by Sarah Connolly, who has been part of the 
Roberts community for years and is a wonderful addition to the middle school.  
  
The Middle School continues to be a wonderful, thriving community.  
 
 
Middle School Ops: Sarah Connelly 
 
New Family Welcoming: Jen Janusz 
 
Original Works ​(Dec)​: Nita Baumann 
Made $1600, need to work on for next year.  
 
PTA Membership: Aarin McKeel/Sineat Heintzelman 

 
Safety & Security: Jessica Ennis 
Safe pick up and drop off campaign we are developing 

 
Sponsorship: Need someone to replace 
Auction $3000 in new sponsorships! 
Fun Run 
Carnival 
 
Spirit Wear: Wendy Largey 
Parents seem to be very happy with the new spiritwear vendor and love the truck.  
Truck will be at school the night of the family dance. 
Working with the middle school to start designing their own spiritwear line. 
 
 
Staff Liaison: June Jose/ Brenna Markson 
   
Staff Support: Erin Boulware 
When is the next staff lunch? Taco lunch, Email mici about end of year.  
 
Third Party Fundraisers: Rachael Rosenberg 
$3,665.26 
  
I'm not sure if there are too many of these, or if turnouts are low. I am certainly open to 
suggestions. All in all seems to be going well. 
  
upcoming fundraisers and everything I have until the end of the school year are: 



  

Denver Biscuit Co 1/21/20 Tues 
8 am - 10 

pm 20% 

Comida 1/28/20 Tues 5-9 10% 

HashTAG 
Feb 4,5,6 

2020 T, W TH 
7 am- 230 

pm 15% 

Cuba Cuba Northfield 3/24/20 tues 11 am- 9 pm 20% 

Oblios (with balloon artist) 3/26/20 Thurs 5-9 20% 

Melting Pot Littleton 4/2/20 
Thursda

y 
11 am -10 

pm 
30% (food 

only) 

Hapa Sushi, Blake St 4/7/20 Tues 4-9 pm 25% 

Mici 4/14/20 Tuesday 11- 830 pm 20% 

DogHaus 4/22/20 Weds 11 am- 9 pm 20% 

Costa Vida 4/30/20 Thurs 5-9  

Jim and Nicks 5/18 Monday  10% 

Los Chingones 5/7 Thurs  15% 

ChoLon 5/7 Thurs 4-10 10% 

Freddys Burgers and 
Custard 5/21 

Thursda
y 4-8 20% 

 
 
Thursday Notes: Sarah Bartles 
 
Volunteer Coordinator: Sineat Heintzelman 
 
Website Designer: Tanya Duffy 

   
Wellness: Casey Burns -- ​national bike to school day is scheduled for 
Wednesday May 6th this year. The Wellness Committee will plan to host an event at school that 
day!  
  
 


